CORYELL COUNTY ROAD & BRIDGE
Chris Buster
254-223-0254
ATTENTION RESIDENTS:
CR 272- East Of the Feedlot
The road will be closed and impassable beginning Wednesday November 13 through November 14,2024 during the  hours of 
7:30 – 3:30 
Due to installation of Tin Horn on specific areas of road.     
 
 THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION
